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Family of Mr Saeed Mohamad Mohamud Abdalla 
Makkah Al-Mukaramah-AlZahir 
Berhind Albukhary School 
52005 Makkah 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter of Condolence  

On behalf of the Management Team and all the staff and students of UTM, I would like 
to express my heartfelt condolences to you and your family on the demise of your 
beloved son, Mr Saeed Mohamad Mohamud Abdalla, a PhD student of UTM 
International Business School who passed away in a bus accident in Bentong, Pahang, 
Malaysia on 12 April 2014. 

During his studies in UTM, he had been an exemplary ad outstanding student with 
pleasant demeanour.  He was a valued member of our team, and you can be proud of 
his contributions. It is a big loss to our university. 
 
We pray that his soul will be blessed and he would reside among the chosen in 
Jannah. 
 
 
 
 
 
PROF. IR. DR. WAHID BIN OMAR 
Vice-Chancellor 
 


